
West­Hawaii Deep Water Survey

From June 24 to July 3, 2025, a geophysical imaging survey will take place off the coastline of West Hawai`i,
mapping the electromagnetic conductivity of the sub­seafloor to locate possible deep, brackish or freshwater
reservoirs beneath the ocean.

Ocean users are asked to stay clear of the research vessel to avoid entanglement.  
At times the vessel will be towing a 3,300 foot­long string of instruments at the surface and will have limited
maneuverability.

For more information please go to URL https://nelha.hawaii.gov/resources/freshwater­beneath­the­sea­2025/
send e­mail to nelha@nelha.org or call (808) 327­9585
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